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EVNETS
A MESSAGE FROM
THE 4K DIRECTOR

WEST DE PERE 4K

DEAR PARENT(S)/GUARDIAN(S),
 
BELIEVE IT OR NOT, SPRING IS
JUST AROUND THE CORNER.  WE
START TO SEE THE TREES AND
GRASS START TO COME ALIVE. 
OUR DAYS BECOME BUSIER WITH
DIFFERENT ACTIVITIES AND
SPORTING EVENTS.  EVEN
THOUGH WE ARE SO BUSY, DON’T
FORGET TO TAKE TIME TO
CONTINUE TO READ WITH YOUR
CHILD.  IT IS IMPORTANT TO READ
TO THEM EVERY DAY AND GIVE
THEM BOOKS TO LOOK AT ON
THEIR OWN.  TAKE TIME TO SAY
NURSERY RHYMES TOGETHER
AND ALLOW THEM TO WRITE
NOTES OR LABELS FOR DIFFERENT
THINGS AROUND THE HOUSE. 
THESE FEW ACTIVITIES WILL PAY
OFF GREAT DIVIDENDS IN THE
FUTURE.  
MY FAVORITE STORY FROM MY
CHILDHOOD WAS, WHERE THE
WILD THINGS ARE BY MAURICE
SENDAK.  I RELATED WELL TO THIS
BOOK BECAUSE OF MY WILD
IMAGINATION.  HAVE YOU
SHARED YOUR FAVORITE
CHILDHOOD STORY WITH YOUR
CHILD?  
AT ANY TIME YOU HAVE
QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, AND/OR
COMMENTS PLEASE CONTACT ME. 
CONTACT INFORMATION IS
LOCATED AT THE BEGINNING OF
THIS NEWSLETTER.  HAVE A
WONDERFUL EXPERIENCE. – MR. K



IMPORTANT DATES:

YOUR PARAGRAPH TEXT

MARCH 1 WOMEN‘S HISTORY MONTH
MARCH 1 NO 4K EARLY DISMISSAL 
MARCH 5 WESTWOOD PTO MEETING (6:00
P.M.) 
HEMLOCK CREEK PTO MEETING (6:30 P.M.)
MARCH 7 4K REGISTRATION (4:30-730PM)**
MARCH 10 DAYLIGHT SAVINGS (SPRING
AHEAD)
MARCH 11 HAPPY JOES PIZZA-WESTWOOD 
MARCH 12 HAPPY JOES PIZZA-WEST
WOOD
MARCH 13 HAPPY JOES PIZZA -KIDDIE     
COLLEGE/ENCOMPASS 
MARCH 17 ST. PATRICKS DAY
MARCH 22 NO 4K EARLY DISMISSAL
MARCH 25 - APRIL 1 NO SCHOOL SPRING
BREAK
MARCH 31 EASTER
APRIL 2 4K RESUMES
APRIL 2 WESTWOOD PTO MEETING 6:00 PM
APRIL 2 HEMLOCK PTO MEETING 6:30

 



** March 7th the School District
of West De Pere will be holding

4K and Kindergarten registration
for children who are planning to
attend in the Fall of 2024. To be
eligible for 4K enrollment, your

child must turn 4 years of age on
or before September 1st, 2024

and live in the West De Pere
School District. To be eligible for

Kindergarten, your child must
turn 5 years of age on or before
September 1st, 2024, and live in

the West De Pere School District.
Please bring proof of residency,

birth certificate, and
immunization records to enroll.

Your confirmed registration helps
us in planning for staff.

PTO Involvement:
If you are interested in
participating in PTO, please
visit the school’s website for
times and dates. Please
attend either Westwood or
Hemlock Creek Elementary
based on your child’s home
school. If you are not sure
which school is your home
school, please feel free to
contact Mr. Kowalczyk @ 425-
1900 ext 3327.






